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Protect This House
Enrollment: Attendance:
6th Grade: 117 6th Grade: 96.17%
7th Grade: 89 7th Grade:96.37%
8th Grade: 94 8th Grade 96.19%
Total: 300 Total: 96.24%

The Girls’ Basketball seasons have come to an end. Thank you to the coaches for dedicating their time to the student
athletes, and kudos to the girls for persevering and growing their skills this season.

PJHS conducted a lockdown drill with law enforcement on November 22nd. Teachers and students did well, and law
enforcement officials were able to give us feedback to improve school safety.

Our Fall Fundraiser arrived Friday for distribution. The students raised about $3500 to be used for PBIS initiatives, student
needs, and other school activities.

The SAP team is sponsoring a family in need for Christmas by providing gifts and personal care items for the family
members. Thanks to the the SAP team and the PJHS staff for their generosity in donating.

Mrs. Schutt, Mrs. Ade, students, and parents have been raising funds for the Washington, D.C. trip. They have held halftime
half court shots at boys’ basketball games and sold buttons and panther pendants at games. The group will also hold a trivia

night in January.

The junior high band had the opportunity to display their hard work and skill at the Holiday Concert on December 9th. Thank
you to the band members and Ms. Steiner for a great show!

The junior high chorus students will hold a holiday performance on December 13th at 7:00 in the auditorium.
MAP testing for the winter benchmark for junior high students will be held on Friday, December 16th.
The PBIS committee has been busy planning a 2nd quarter reward for students who meet behavioral and academic

expectations. The reward will be Wednesday, December 21st and will include a Christmas PJ day, kitchen table lunch
activity, and a trip to the Roseland theater for a Christmas movie, popcorn, and soda.



